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Announcement on the launch of partnership between KWU SENSHI and The University of 
Insurance and Finance (“VUZF”) 

 
 
We are pleased to announce that Kyokushin World Union SENSHI Co., Ltd. ("KWU SENSHI") and The University of 
Insurance and Finance, Sofia, Bulgaria  (“VUZF”) have signed a Memorandum of Understanding (“MoU”) which 
opens new globally diversified opportunities for Kyokushin fighters.  
 
KWU SENSHI and VUZF University aim to support talented Kyokushin fighters from all around the world who 
have a high motivation to become future business leaders by providing such fighters with high-quality 
professional education (at undergraduate and postgraduate level) and opportunities for successful employment 
in the business world.  
 
KWU SENSHI shall act as a unique martial arts organization that accumulates talented Kyokushin fighters and 
supports their development as global human resources which can contribute to the society and the world. 
In order to nurture such human resources VUZF shall maximize the academic development of Kyokushin fighters. 
  
This MoU is the first step for KWU SENSHI to complete a special education program for talented Kyokushin Karate 
fighters and international instructors, which will include language education, an admission system with scholarships, 
living support and support for employment in worldwide companies.  
 
KWU SENSHI believes that such opportunities will ensure that Kyokushin fighters can continue to learn Kyokushin 
Karate with peace of mind, and that Kyokushin Karate will continue to exist in the world even 100 years from now. 

 
Please, stay tuned for further information and updates on the various details and measures will be taken in the 
future. For more information, please visit https://vuzf.bg/. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this release, please contact us at the address on the right. 

 
   E-mail: pr@kwusenshi.com 
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